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Wise Child, Happy Father

Mark Twain once said, “When I was fourteen years old, my fa-
ther was so ignorant I hated to have the old man around. But
when I was twenty one years old, I was astonished to see how
much my father had learned in only seven years.”

Sometimes young people come to realize with deep regret that if
they had followed the counsel of their parents they could have
avoided much heartache, both for themselves and their family.
Our Heavenly Father understands this, that’s why Paul was in-
spired to write...
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And from Solomon...

Listen, my sons, to a father’s instructions; pay attention and
gain understanding - . '

% Provetbs 41
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Ver request

Helen Darnell Had successful eye surgery last week.
Katie McDonald Shoulder problems.

Arnold Pledger Many of us knew from his frequent visits here in the past
has passed away on August 23. Services will be held on Sept. 2. Please see
the website for more information.

Mildred Andrews Former member apparently very near death according
to her family. Please keep her and her family in your prayers

Keith Hollis’ father Carl Hollis has moved here and is being treated locally

for cancer

Ollie Robinson Has successful surgery last week to relief some of her
pain. She is now recovering at home

Betty Burch Shoulder Pain

Jimmy Domingus brother of Brenda Domingus is in need of prayers. He
has stage 4 throat cancer but is treatable. He is beginning radiation and
chemo

Ongoing Heath Issues Dan Robinson Helen Darnell, Jess and Pat Hart,
Connie Howe, Lois Wright. Barbara Smith, Willie White. David Thatcher,
Clyde Thatcher , Stephen Guy, Bill Knighten

Remember all of our college students as they start a new year away from
home.
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